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Newsletter 

Dear Families,  

Your support of your family and ours is wonderful. Thank 

you for all of the things you do each day to promote 

learning in your children and in our staff. Communication 

with each other is vital. Please help the communication 

about our schools spread throughout our area. Keep an 

eye out for those folks who need us in their life.  

Our Parent/Teacher Conferences are next week and we 

look forward to spending time with you. Please be sure to 

sign up to talk about the most important thing in your life.  

Attendance at school directly affects the success of your 

child’s academic program. When your child is at school, 

on time, all day they are able to learn at the same time as 

all of their peers. The conversations that are had, either 

planned or impromptu, are vital to learning. Please be 

sure to do all you can to have your child to school, on 

time, all day. 

As we enter and leave through our doors each morning 

and afternoon, we make sure to take the blessing of being 

able to be together another day. God is good, all the time.  

Enjoy the weekend with friends and family. Stay safe, stay 

healthy, and stay kind.  

Mrs. Fochs 

October 13, 2023 

Mission Statement: To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition 
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Time to sign up for Parent/Teacher Conferences: 

When: October 17th (Tuesday) and October 19th (Thursday) 

Where: In your child’s classroom  

How: Sign up for a 15 minute time slot in the sign-up genius 

              Scan the QR code or https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EABAE28A4FD0-44465730-svparentteacher  

SCAN this code  

with your phone 

for Conference 

Sign Up 

October is Bullying Prevention month.  To further 

help our school be a safe and respectful place, we 

implement the Second Step Bullying Prevention pro-

gram in grades K-5. In the lessons, your child will 

learn specific skills to help stop bullying. 

 Students will learn how to:  

• Recognize when bullying is happening  

• Report bullying to a caring adult  

• Refuse to let bullying happen to themselves or 

others  

• Be a bystander who stands up and is part of the 

solution to bullying 

If you are interested in additional resources, please 

contact Beth Kuhn, school social worker, at 

ekuhn@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

Birthday Lunch Sign Up 

Please sign up to bring the 

birthday treat for any 

month! Click the link above or use 

the QR Code. 

We are still in need 

of an October 

Birthday donation. 

Prayer Corner 

Butch Somers 

Kathy Pecher  

Michael Stratton 

Peg Klinkhammer 

Dress for the Weather 

October is still a month that students 

are able to wear capris and shorts. Feel 

out the weather each day and bring the 

items needed for the cool or hot 

weather.  

Phy-ed is MWF so gyms shoes are 

needed on those days. 

Dress for the Weather 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EABAE28A4FD0-44465730-svparentteacher
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EABAE28A4FD0-birthday1
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 Jump Into FALL Event 

K-5 Family Event 

Wednesday, Oct. 25th 

@ OLQH 

3:45-5:00pm 

Jump rope contest, pumpkin bowling, pumpkin 

ring toss, pumpkin raffle, and playground fun 

Please join us in the “Rosary Challenge.”  
Can OLQH and SV pray 

500 rosaries in 1 

month? 

Keep track all 

month and send in 

your log. 

St. Francis of 

Assisi  Blessing 

of the Pets 

Homework help 

Students are welcome at the Academic Support Center  

Room 108 

open Monday thru Thursday 3:40-4:30pm 

3rd Grade Animal Reports 
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Paul J Kim Assembly 

Paul is a nationally known Catholic youth speaker who speaks about growing our relationship with God and others in our life. He spoke 

with K-12 students today.  


